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Just got off the phone with Jim Washington, and you can expect to start receiving 
your RIF notices this Friday July 22, 2005.  It was my hope that you would not 
have to get these notices, but the process marches on.  Please try and 
remember that these notices are a notice of a proposed action, it is not 
something that is cast in stone. 
 
Still no decision from the Administrator.   
 
Hoping to have news from the Senate tomorrow, will advise. 
 
Kate Breen 


